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THANK YOU, HOLIDAY CONCERT, TREE LOT IS OPEN

GASLIGHT MUSIC HALL, JOIN IN JANUARY

THANK YOU

Thank you for your unwavering support this past Giving Tuesday. Your commitment is
truly the cornerstone of our mission, and we are immensely grateful for your continued
generosity.

Your donations help us go beyond providing music. With your help we provide
mentorship, foster confidence, build lasting friendships, offer positive role models, and
develop leadership skills that leave an indelible mark on the lives of those we serve.
Your generous gift is not just a financial contribution; it is an investment in a legacy of
skill-building, friendship, lasting memories for boys in our community, and a positive
impact that extends far beyond a single day of giving.

TABC HOLIDAY CONCERT

Tickets are going fast for our December 16 Holiday Concerts.  Join us for a popular
Tucson tradition that began in 1939 with a Christmas Eve concert performed by eight boys
under the direction of founder Eduardo Caso. This year’s program features boys ages 6
through 21 who are members of the Touring Chorus, the TowneSingers, the Cadet Choir,
the Northwest Voices and the Young Men’s Ensemble. 



TICKETS

THE TABC TREE LOT IS OPEN!

Buy your tree from the boys and please tell everyone you know about this fun holiday
tradition. We have beautiful trees, wreaths and garland. We appreciate your support.

https://boyschorus.org/purchase-tickets/


GASLIGHT MUSIC HALL

Join us on Wednesday, December 20 for a Holiday Concert at the Gaslight Music
Hall. Under the direction of Julian Ackerley, the Touring Chorus and the Young
Men's Ensemble will perform music of the season including Christmas carols,
sacred songs and Hanukkah selections. 



TICKETS

JOIN IN JANUARY!

January is a great time to JOIN THE CHORUS. We invite anyone who might
be interested to join us any Wednesday or Thursday at 4:15 p.m. in January.
During your visit you will be able to see the music and fancy trick rodeo roping
instruction that takes place weekly. We will also have a FREE FAMILY FUN
DAY on Sunday, January 21 at 2:00 p.m. Please tell those you know about
these exciting opportunities to learn about TABC. We hope to see many new
faces as we prepare for our Classic Concert in March

For more information call 520-296-6277 or email tabc@boychorus.org.

https://gaslightmusichall.csstix.com/event-details.php?e=653


UPCOMING EVENTS

12/16 - Holiday Concert 3pm and 7:30pm, Crowder Hall. Get tickets.

https://boyschorus.org/purchase-tickets/


12/20 - Holiday Concert. 6:00 pm, Gaslight Music Hall. Get tickets
3/2/2024 - Classic Concert 7:30pm, Our Mother of Sorrows.
3/3/2024 - Classic Concert 3pm, Beautiful Savior Lutheran Church.
5/4/2024 - Pops Concert 3pm and 7:30pm, Catalina Foothills High School.

The Tucson Arizona Boys Chorus is
conducting a Capital Campaign to
​Sustain Our Future. This campaign will
help support the Boys Chorus for
many years to come. If you would like
more information or to participate in
​the Campaign, please visit our website or
give us a call.

Make a Donation Today

Your help is always needed, make a gift today!

    Follow us on Facebook and Instagram for the
most up to date events, news, and

information!
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